
 

 

 

 

THE CITY OF RIO DELL WILL BE HOLDING A 

TOWN HALL MEETING/PUBLIC WORKSHOP  
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2015 

5:30 P.M. 

 

MONUMENT MIDDLE SCHOOL  

MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 

95 CENTER STREET 

RIO DELL 

 

THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS: 

 

1)  CANNABIS LEGALIZATION IN CALIFORNIA           

 

 

RESIDENTS AND NEIGHBORS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND, 

HEAR FROM A PANEL OF EXPERTS ON THIS EVOLVING 

ISSUE AND PRESENT ANY QUESTIONS, COMMENTS OR 

CONCERNS.    

 
 

 
________________________ 
Karen Dunham, City Clerk 
Posted: 12/2/15 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 


